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2 months ago (Thu, 5 Aug 2021 at 3:09 PM) 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 
Cc: jeannette.twitty@yahoo.com 

 
External Email 

 
It looks like we may still have some issues with the campaign reporting.  Jeannette and I 
have met today to go over some of the issues and get them resolved.   I will address 
each issue as soon as I can and get back to you in the next couple of days. 
  
Most of the issues with the anonymous donations has been cleared up since we had 
names to refer back to in order to get addresses and Jeannette knew the individuals 
who attended her fundraisers.  She has had one contribution come through the 
GoFundMe site that had a first name only and no other information.  That is the only 
contribution that is now listed as anonymous. 
  
This is a first time campaign for Jeannette and a first time for me in dealing with the 
accounting end of a campaign, so please bear with us.  We want this cleared up as 
much as you do. 
  
I do have a question though.  Two of us working on the campaign have made In-Kind 
donations for the time spent and recorded that as such on July 30th, thinking that the 
next reporting date for C-3 would be August 2nd, the day prior to the election.   But...I 
noticed these have not shown up as In-Kind contributions for the primary election on the 
PDC site and that the C-3 submission date was July 27th.  Was there some kind of cut 
off for contributions and expenditures for the primary prior to August 2nd?  Please 
explain.  Thank you. 
 

2 months ago (Wed, 11 Aug 2021 at 11:11 AM) 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 
 

External Email 
 
I think that all of the issues pertaining to Jeannette Twitty's campaign account have 
been corrected. 
  
All of the anonymous donations had names which we were able to track down since the 
names were known to Jeannette.  There is one exception for the amount of $30 
submitted through GoFundMe.  A single name was supplied but the individual is 
unknown to Jeannette, so this will remain an anonymous donation. 
  
I have corrected the expenditure reporting for Express Signs and for Charles Thrower to 
account for the items billed. 
  
There was also an issue with the checks that were printed for the campaign in that a 
single digit was left off the account number.  Several checks had been written prior to 
discovering this error and checks were either replaced or cash withdrawn to cover the 
vendor amount owed.  This created some confusion and resulted in bank fees to the 
campaign and to the vendor in a couple of cases which the campaign has covered, so 
some of the amounts to vendors have been adjusted in the reports to account for this. 



  
Consequently, I have amended and resubmitted all of the C-3 and C-4 reports.  I think 
this covers everything, but if I've forgotten or overlooked anything, please let me know 
so it can be corrected. 
 


